
10/05/2023 

 

Hurley Piano Services, LLC 

2502 E Trent Ave 

Spokane, WA 99202 

 

RE: Petition for Exemption from WAC 480-15-302(11) 

 

Dear Kathy Hunter, 

 

My name is Michael Hurley, and I am the owner of Hurley Piano Services, LLC. I am writing 

regarding my household goods permit #THG0057201. We are a new ownership group and the 

HHG process has been a learning curve. In the last year, we have received so many spam and 

marketing letters and emails regarding our HHG permit, that we were having difficulties 

determining what was valid and what wasn’t. It had become our practice to contact the UTC 

office to validate if something was legitimate or fraudulent. It seems that in that process, we 

mistakenly disregarded important notice of annual report and renewal from the UTC office. We 

are petitioning for exemption from WAC 480-15-302(11) since it has been less than 12 months. 

We feel much more confident in our understanding of our regularly required responsibilities in 

regards to our permits and feel convicted that this type of oversight will not happen again. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

 

Michael Hurley 

 


